
Our Vision is -

To honour God,

nurture, disciple and send out

We will train and equip those who will honour
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our

community and afar

Minister: John Wilkie Ph: 278 3561 or 027 555 6111 (Day off Friday)

Assistant Pastor: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544 (Day off Monday)

Youth Pastor: Marty Kingi Ph: 021 733 476 (Day off Monday)

Session Clerk: Neil Walker Ph: 278 7541

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura

Youth Group: Marty Kingi Ph: 278 8657

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi Ph: 278 8657

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office

Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden - phone the Church Office

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm Closed Fridays

Phone: 06 278 0166 Fax: 06 278 0167 Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz

Please note that the
office is closed every
Tuesday between 9.30
am to 10.30 am for our
team meeting.

Today’s message is

brought to us by

Cain Richardson.



If you are new to St John’s or visiting with
us, we welcome you to our service.

Prayer Meeting every Saturday 8 – 9 am in the Vestry.
Everyone welcome.

Rosters 26th January 2nd February

Door Jenny & Cathy Vera & Darren

Lawns Peter Marty

Intercession Janice John O.

Cleaning Cathy & Myron Helen & Lorraine

Computer Erice Lorraine

Sound Joel Steve

Tea Jan Marion

Birthday Prayers Sue Sue

Church Lunch Jean Kelsen

Communion Wayne

9th February

Vera & Darren

Trevor

Myron

Helen & Lorraine

Lorraine

Jack

Suzanne

Lorraine

Neil & Helen

16th February

Vera & Darren

Darren

Kaiwai

Janice

Suzanne

Jack

Effie

Cathy

Marty & Kate

Pastoral Equipping and Training
Some time in February St John's is running a
comprehensive free pastoral equipping/training course
overseen by Wayne who will be using material produced
by Jeremiah ministries Peter Kempthorne, who will be
also assisting.

This course is for anyone who would like to be further equipped, developed
and strengthened in the pastoral skills you are already using in your day
to day lives. This will enhance your sphere of influence and is for those
who want to explore their pastoral gifts and skills.

This is much more than joining a pastoral visiting team or pastoral care for
the Body of Christ. We are planning on meeting on a monthly basis at this
stage. There will be more details to follow.

If this is something you would like to know more about, please see me.

Wayne


